Write a reply to the above letter

Hero mind Forwarding Agency

76 K.T. Road

Balaji Nagar

Bangalore

12th October 20___

M/s Ahmed Brothers 

Masjid lane

Bangalore

Dear Sirs

We thank you for your letter dated 8th October 20___

Further to this, we would like to bring to your kind notice that due to strike, Indian Airways has been lifting only 30 per cent of its total loading capacity during the last fortnight, resulting in considerable backlog.  Your parcels have already been booked and the same will be loaded on Flight No. 143 leaving Bangalore on 17th October 20__.

We shall arrange to send the documents on 19th October 20___ through our representative.

Thanking you

Yours faithfully

Hero mind Forwarding Agency 

Manager

